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Dear Esteemed Partner, 
 
Firstly, on behalf of Prince of Songkla University (PSU), I would like to convey our 
respectful greetings and our most sincere thanks for the good cooperation with our university. 
 
Through this letter, we would like to cordially invite students from your respected institution 
to participate in the PSU Thai Cultural Camp 2023, to take place from August 6-19, 2023 
at our Hat Yai Campus. This two-week summer program will bring together students from 
many universities to enrich them with an in-depth knowledge of Thailand’s culture, cuisine, 
traditional medicine, way of life, etc. During the program, participants will experience the 
amazing “Land of Smiles,” via enjoyable field trips to famous tourist attractions in the south 
of Thailand, such as Phuket province.  
 
As your institution is one of the esteemed partners of PSU, we are pleased to inform you that 
we provide big discounts from 10-25% to you nominated participants, as the deducted rates 
enclosed herewith.These reduced fees can apply to the Early Bird Rate, if payment is 
completed before 31th May 2023. 
 
For your information, the tuition fee also covers accommodation, local transportation for the 
field trips and excursions, museums tickets, as well as breakfast and lunch. Participating 
students will be responsible for their own travel expenses, international health & accident 
insurance, dinners, and other personal expenses. 
 
Please be informed that the number of seats is limited and the participating students will be 
accepted on the basis of “first-come, first-served.” Therefore, kindly send us the 
nominations from your university as soon as possible, in order to ensure seats for your 
students. 
 
Please find enclosed herewith the Tentative Calendar, Discounted Rates for PSU Partner 
Universities, Program’s Details, as well as the Application Form. We truly believe that your 
students’ participation in the PSU Thai Cultural Camp 2023 can also strengthen the 
friendship and collaboration between our universities. We look forward to receiving your 
nominations. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
              #sg01# 
 
Asst. Prof. Dr. Thakerng Wongsirichot 
Vice President for Academic and International Affairs  
 
Email: psu-international@psu.ac.th 
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